
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 2/9/2011 3:22:12 PM
To: 'Koss, Kenneth L.' (kenneth.koss@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Phillips, Paul S.'

(paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: FYI. Draft Report on Gas Supply from National Petroleum Council Task Force

Study
Paul and Ken

You may have already seen this, but attached FYI is a near final draft of a report to be 
previewed at NARUC gas committee. We would appreciate it if you didn't share 
beyond your office before presentation.

RedactedLet me know if you want a briefing either before or after NARUC 
PG&E's procurement area has been deeply involved and would be happy to answer 
any questions.

from

Jennifer

SB GT&S 0459450
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